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An increase of as much as 300+% is
unconscionable. I can appreciate that Limestone
Water may have invested substantial funds into
upgrading and replacing aging equipment,
which I might add they should have known
about when the assumed control of the systems
in question. However, the costs of upgrades and
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improvements should be spread over a
reasonable lifetime estimate of the
improvements which have been made, rather
than attempting to pay for the work in an
unreasonable timeframe as it appears.
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